
Bhavans Public School, Doha- Qatar 

BHPS/Cir No: 11 /2024-25 Date: 16/05/2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Bhavan’s !! 

This is to inform that a meeting by the Principal exclusively for the Parents of 

Class XI students will be held in the School on 20th May 2024 at 5.30 pm. 

Preparation of students for Class XI Annual Examination, CBSE Examination and 

changes in the Evaluation system will be discussed during the meeting. Also, the 

Parents can meet the Subject teachers after the meeting.  

All Parents are requested to attend the meeting.  

 

 
With Regards 

Principal 


